
Date : 10/7/2015 4:16:04 PM
From : "Premier," 
To : "Evans, Catherine" 
Subject : FW: Ministerial Response to Incoming Correspondence for Premier
Attachment : Letter to Dwight Ball on Muskrat Budget and Schedule.DOCX;FINAL Ministerial Approval of a Response to Dwight
Ball RE Update Budget and Construction Schedule for the Muskrat Falls Project (for Premier s signature).pdf;
For Premier's review & signature.

-----Original Message-----
From: Haynes, Brenda 
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 3:53 PM
To: Premier,
Subject: Ministerial Response to Incoming Correspondence for Premier

Good afternoon,

Attached is a response, approved by Minister Dalley, for Premier Davis' signature.  ICOR2015/1057 refers.

Brenda
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Dear Mr. Ball, 

Thank you for your letter of September 28, 2015, in which you requested an updated budget and 

construction schedule for the Muskrat Falls Project.  As you are aware, on September 29, 2015, 

Nalcor provided an update on the Muskrat Falls Project.  Information related to this update is 

available on Nalcor Energy’s website at https://muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com/newsroom.   

The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador released a Muskrat Falls Oversight Committee 

report on the same day, which includes an assessment of project costs, schedule, and risk 

management.  The committee's report is available at 

www.gov.nl.ca/mfoversight/pdf/report_aug_2015.pdf.  

If you require more information on this update, I would encourage you to meet with officials at 

Nalcor Energy so that they provide additional details on the budget and schedule.  To set up this 

meeting, please contact Dawn Dalley at Nalcor Energy, who can be reached at 737-1315.   

Sincerely, 

PAUL DAVIS 

Premier 
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